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New Permanent Representative of Belgium

Today, Tuesday 18 October, His Excellency Mr Pascal Heyman, Belgian Ambassador to Switzerland, visited the 
headquarters of the Intergovernmental Organisation for International Carriage by Rail (OTIF) in Berne. He presented 
the Secretary General of the Organisation, Mr Wolfgang Küpper, with his letter of appointment from the Prime 
Minister of Belgium. 

H.E. Ambassador Pascal Heyman has been appointed as Belgium’s Permanent Representative to OTIF, replacing
Mr Willy Debuck. 

On the occasion of this courtesy visit, the Secretary General of OTIF welcomed this appointment, which enables a 
continuous link between Belgium and OTIF to be maintained. 

The Secretary General of OTIF wishes to renew to H.E. Ambassador Pascal Heyman the assurances of his highest 
consideration.
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